
Falmouth Memorial Library – Facility Decision Process 
Draft: December 4, 2012 

 
 

Review options and consider preferred direction 

 Presentation of Hyland proposal to FML Board    December 3, 2012 
 

 Public-Private Partnership Update by OceanView to Council  December 10, 2012 
 

 Review of facility options by FML Board       Jan-Feb 2013 
(Consulting services may be necessary) 

 

 Public input on options to FML Board     Early March 2013 
(Facilitation services may be necessary) 

 

 Recommendation of preferred option by FML Board and Council  Mid March2013 
(Possible joint meeting with facilitation services) 

 

 Council to determine next steps for Plummer and Mason-Motz    Late March 2013 
buildings         

 

If the direction is to move the library to the Plummer building 

 Public hearing by Council on referendum language   Early April 2013  
 

 Referendum vote       June 2013 
 

If the direction is not to move the library to the Plummer building 

 OceanView to prepare alternate use plan for Plummer building  April-June 2013 
 

 OceanView to seek Planning Board approval for alternate use plan  July-August 2013 
for Plummer building   

 

 FML Board to determine Library facility plan     TBD 
 

 FML Board to propose Library facility plan to Council   TBD 
 

 Council to decide on future of Mason-Motz building   TBD 


